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WHEREAS, the Nettleton School Board is petitioning 
the City COlplcil to close the following streets in the Earley ­
Kiech Addition to the City of Nettleton, Arkansas, to-wit: 

:' 

All of Lo~bardy Drive;
 
All of Dahlia Lane;
 
All of Glacliola Drive;
 
All of Hos e Lane;
 
All of Paradise Drive, except that part of
 

Paradise Drive runnL~g northwesterly from 
the eastern intersection line of Progress 
Drive with Paradise Drive (so that the only 
streets L~ the Harley-Kiech Adciition will 
be Progress Drive and Paradise Drive running 
fi'om Elm Road to Progress Drive). 

WHEREAS, the streets being closed do not and will not 
impose any liability or expense to the telephone company, and; 

vmEREAS, the telephone company will have no use for said 
streets for right of way for existing and future plant. Tnis 
Agree~ent has been executed by its Vice President and C~neral 
V.anager. 

SOUTHWESTERN BELL TELEPHONE COMPANY 

.3::-N ' ).J..
/J "'V' ice' President & 

DATE ~ - b - 7 J 
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APPROVED 1lS~ 
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General A~ey 
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•••••••• LOU•••••• G •• COMP.NY 
P. o. Box 340 
Jonesboro, ArkmsCls 72401 
April 1, 1971 

Penix ~nd Penix, Attorneys 
Post Office Box 1306 
Jonesboro, Ark,ns,:.ls 72401 

re: Nettleton-Phillips Consolidated 
School District 
Street closings 

De::J.r Sir: 

This is to advise thJt closing of the streets as explained 
in your letter dated M~rch 1, 1971 will not ~ffect our 
e':J.sements ,"cross the property ~"-s shown on your Tn:.ip. 

Sincerel 
/ 

District M2nager 
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CITY WATER AND LIGHT MARION R. ULMER 

MANAGER 

PHONE 501-935-5581 400 EAST MONROE JONESBORO. ARKANSAS 72401 

April 2, 1971 

Mr. Bill Penix, Attorney
 
Penix & Penix
 
P.O. Box 130 6
 
Jonesboro, Ark. 72401
 

Dear Mr. Penix: 

We have examined the copy of the plat showing streets which the 
Nettleton School Board is petitioni ng the City Council to dose . 
City Water & Light has an electric power line located along the 
north portion of this tract of land. Our records indicate that there 
are no water or sewer facilities located on this tract of land. 

City Water & Light has no objection to the closing of the streets 
in the Harley Kiech Addition, with the exception of Progress Drive 
and a portion of Paradise Drive. We would like to maintain an 
easement to cover the existing electric lines that are located just 
north of the new gymnasium. 

If we can be of further service regarding this matter, please feel 
free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

sA. Reed, P. E. 
Assistant Manager 
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